
Sent: 14/02/2024 9:44:03 AM
Subject: MOD2023/0684 'The Joey '

Dear Mayor,
I write in support of the 'boathouse' now known as The Joey remaining open at night.
Dunes has night dining as does The Golf Club . Barrenjoey House and Jonahs.
The Joey is isolated and I don't believe there is any valid reason Council can not allow private
enterprise and employment to flourish.
The Joey is a 'community centre',
it's an old legend. We love the place and want night dining .
As ratepayers we require a say.
Parochial and selfish attitudes of some cannot spoil it for all of us!
Yours sincerely ,
Tina HODGKINSON

Sent from my iPhone


